
















 

June 4, 2018 
 
City of Powell 
Village Green Municipal Building 
 Council Chambers 47 Hall Street 
Powell, OH  43065 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My husband and I are the buyers of Lot 3646 Reserve at Scioto Glen (4715 Hunters Bend).  It is our 
understanding that a public hearing is to be held on June 14, 2018, to discuss a variance for the driveway 
slope to a 9.9% elevation.  We, as the homeowners do not have issue with the variance.  The 9.9% grade 
will not be a hindrance to us personally. 
 
We believe that the builder, M.I. Homes of Central Ohio, LLC and the City of Powell have the best 
interest of all parties in mind,  we are in total agreement with the M.I. Homes of Central Ohio, LLC  
proposal for resolution. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my husband Mark (614) 390-6909 (cell) or 
myself at (614) 390-6101 (cell) if you have any further questions 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark and Bernadette Mulholand 




